RIGHT OF APPEAL RELATING TO

INTERDISTRICT ATTENDANCE AGREEMENT REQUESTS
As a parent or legal guardian you have the right, pursuant to Education Code section 46601, to appeal the denial of a request by either school district to the Kern County Board of Education.  The appeal must be filed within 30 days of the denial of the Request for Interdistrict Attendance Permit.
